
 

 

 

  

  

A New PCSO for Bodmin and Wadebridge  
 

 

 

“ I am Scott Wheadon, a new PCSO currently training in Bodmin before I will be 

based at Wadebridge. Before becoming a PCSO I worked in the control room as a 

contact officer taking 999 and 101 calls as well as dealing with online reports. I feel 

this has given me great experience but I have always felt I wanted to be out helping 

people in the community face to face rather than from the end of the phone. 

In my personal time I like to be outside and try to keep myself relatively fit through 

surfing or cycling with the occasional game of 5 a side football. I am looking 

forward to getting out, getting to know and being able to help people in the local 

area.” 
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